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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
Anti-Bullying Week Odd Socks Day – Monday 15th November 2021 

 
To kick of Anti Bullying week Monday 15th to Friday 19th November we will be taking part in 
‘Odd Socks Day’. 
 
On Monday 15th November our Children are being encouraged to wear their favourite odd 
socks (yes, this means picking out a pair that don't match!). It is to symbolise that we are 
all different and that children should be themselves, accepting of one another and celebrate 
difference. 
 
There is no charge for this day. It is a day to have fun and to promote that Bullying is not 

welcome or tolerated at Eastway.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Steph Dennett  
Family Support Worker 
 
 
    

 


